
 
From: Anna Stone [mailto:   
Sent: 05 October 2021 18:32 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: PRINCES PARADE 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Prince's Parade should be left to nature and to the public who love it. It's also there to be 
discovered by people who have yet to come across it... 

 

It's a place of peace and calm near our ever decreasing coastlines which seem to be gradually 
given over to gentrification.. 

 
The legacy should be different...We should rest easy in the knowledge that that peaceful 

place will be looked after and preserved for now and future generation's. 

 
That's yours and Folkestone and Hythe District Councils legacy.. 

 
It's also a practical and educated contribution to preserving our Kentish environment and its 

wider issue.. 

 
Good luck with your decision making... 

 
AnnA 

 




